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I am writing in opposition of Oregon SB 210. 

 

Requiring in-person voting makes it difficult for many voters to participate in elections. 

 

Oregon’s mail in ballot system has resulted in higher voter participation in our 

democratic society. It is critical to maintaining fair elections, and bolstering voter 

turnout. 

 

Please vote no one SB 210. 

 

 

 


